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Dear Gaesdonckers,

Don't worry - we won't be writing another long letter to parents before the weekend again. However, we
would like to give you two current tips on bus transport:

Corona supplementary lines

As already announced in the last parents’ letter, we have managed to contract additional buses. As of
Monday, 06 September, we will therefore be running all the additional lines of the Corona-Spezial-
Verkehr again. As a result, some departure times will be postponed! You can download the current
special timetable here.

If you have any questions about bus transport, please do not hesitate to contact me on 02823-961-105!

Johannes Klein
Administration

Introduction of the bus tutors
Dear parents, dear classmates,

Approximately 500 pupils use the Gaesdonck school buses every day. To ensure that all users can travel
as smoothly and safely as possible, we would like to point out important behavioural guidelines at the
start of the new school year. We would like to ask you to discuss these with your children, especially
with our new classmates of the Sexta (Year 5). Experience has shown that it is particularly important to
make the best possible use of the space on the bus. Furthermore, masks must be worn on the bus until
further notice.

The school regulations state, among other things:
e Every pupil has the right to an undisturbed bus ride, therefore all pupils should behave consi-

derately.
e The seat or standing area may not be left during the journey.



https://www.gaesdonck.de/download/sonder-busfahrplan-waehrend-der-corona-pandemie/
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e Standing areas and aisles must not be blocked with school bags and backpacks.
e Rubbish should be avoided or disposed of in existing containers.
e The instructions of the bus drivers and bus tutors must be followed.

The bus journey will also be more pleasant and safer for everyone if

e School bags and backpacks are placed between the legs for space reasons and not left on the
back,

o for safety reasons, the seats are used first, then the standing areas,

e tothe front or back and do not stop in the entrance area,

e Seats are available to all and are not kept free,

e everyone to behave in a considerate manner - so please do not get angry, listen to loud music,
put your feet up on seats, etc.

To ensure that this succeeds, we bus tutors are on duty for your children on our bus routes. We
support the bus driver and actively help by talking to fellow pupils and giving advice on correct
behaviour.

In case of problems, it is best for the students to contact us first, so that we have the opportunity to
solve them together with the students themselves. All students are obliged to inform us of their name
and class or level if necessary.

We ask all parents and students to support us in carrying out this task.
Many greetings!
The Gaesdonck bus tutors

Ms Peters and Mr Eul
Supervisors of the bus tutors

Training of bus tutors by the Kleve police force



